
  

 

 

Welcome back Jake, Toby and Isaac who have all made a great start 
to the new school year in years 5 & 6. We were shocked to see how 
much you have all all grown over the summer! The boys have already 
been spending some time in their link classes.  

                  

It has been great to welcome our new year 3 pupils into the hub too. 
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Hello and welcome to our new school year. 
We are all really impressed with how well 
the children have settled back into school. 
We can already tell we are going to have a 
super term. 



  

This week, we have spent time getting to know each other, learning 
new rountines and investigating our new environment. 

    

 
   

 
 

A few reminders for this term: 
PE: From next week, we will be having each 
Tuesday. The children can come into school 
wearing their PE kit on that day. 

Snacks: If the children are bringing snacks into 
school to enjoy at playtime, please can you ensure 
they are a healthy option such as fruit, vegetables, 
crackers or cheese. Thank you. 

  

 
 

We are so proud of how well the children have done this week but we 
can see that some of them are very tired at the end of a busy week! 

We hope you, and the children, have an enjoyable and restful weekend. 
We look forward to sharing more exciting news with you next week. 

 


